
                       

St. Francis Preparatory Virtual 
College Fair 

Registration is Open Today! 

*Please register ASAP for fair on April 29th, 2021* 

(5:45-7:00 PM) 
 

Registration is now open for our Virtual College Fair! Sign-up to virtually 
connect with colleges and universities from around the country for free.  

 
During the Virtual College Fair, you will have the chance to hear from many 
different colleges. You can choose which colleges you want to hear from by 
registering for their sessions. You and your family can ask questions of the 

college representatives throughout the presentations too! 
 

 

http://strivescan.com/sfp 
 

Check out the schedule, list of colleges, and register now! 
 

Please select the link and register for each session that you would 
like to attend. Once you register you will receive a confirmation email 

with your unique link to join the Zoom Webinar. 
Parents can also register under their students name to join the fair! 

 
We are looking forward to sharing this virtual experience with each of you!  
 


